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Preliminary Report Information  

What is the FEC Preliminary Report? 

As part of our service to our potential clients, we take a look into their community to see if we can 

assist in improving the Public Protection Classification. 

Here is how we do this… 

We gather your information on the preliminary report information form and establish a primary 

point of contact, (usually the Fire Chief). We make contact and gather the following information…. 

➢ A copy of your last ISO survey and the results of that survey. 

➢ The current operational status of the Fire Department, Water Department and the Emergency 

Communications Center. 

➢ Gather information on Community Risk Reduction, (these are multiple area fire prevention 

measures). 

➢ Information of any change in operation of all above mentioned areas. 

 

Once this information is gathered, we analyze the data and will normally correspond several times 

with the Fire Chief and/or designees in order to get an accurate comparison of current operation -

vs- when ISO last performed the survey. 

Based on the information from the analysis, FEC will make a determination if we are able to assist 

your community in improving your Public Protection Classification. At that time FEC will create the 

Preliminary Report which will outline a breakdown of how your community scored on the last 

survey, A plan of action from FEC if you choose our services, and the cost of our services which will 

be based on the size and complexity of your community, the amount of work which needs to be 

done in your community and the distance and amount of needed travel to your community. 

The Preliminary Report is FREE and is conducted from our office in Savannah, GA. 
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